
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
‘Wear it Pink’ day 
There was certainly a pink hue around school today as we all wore something 
pink in support of breast cancer. Thank you for your donations – we raised 
£174.55 for the charity.  
 
Clubs 
There will be no clubs at all next week due to Parent/Carers’ Evenings next week. Clubs will begin again after half 
term and more information will be coming out for those clubs which are changing.  
 
Year 5 /6 Kingswood trip 
Thank you to those of you who have brought in reply slips and deposits for 
the Kingswood trip in June. We will now be notifying Kingswood of our final 
numbers and will finalise costings in the coming weeks.  
Diary Dates 
Monday 21st October Parents Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Tuesday 22nd October Parents Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Friday 25th October   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for half term – 3.15pm 
Monday 4th November School opens after half term 

Sale of Poppies 
Friday 15th November Children in Need 
Tuesday 19th November Bookshop 
Friday 29th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Friday 6th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Tuesday 10th December KS2 Christmas event (Year 3 & 4 parents - 6.00pm) 
Wednesday 11th December  KS1 Christmas performance (2.00pm) 
     KS2 Christmas event (Year 5 & 6 parents - 6.00pm) 
Thursday 12th December  Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am) 
     KS1 Christmas performance (6.00pm) 
Friday 13th December   Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am) 
 Christmas jumper Day 
Monday 16th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 17th December Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party 
Thursday 19th December Year 5 & 6 Christmas bowling 
Friday 20th December   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 6th January  School closed for Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
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